City of Shrebeport

ARTHUR G. THOMPSON E-MAIL ADDRESS:
CLERK OF COUNCIL Arthur.Thompson @shreveportla.gov
P.O. Box 31109 L PHONE: 318-673-5262
SHREVEPORT, LA 71130 ) Fax: 318-673-5270
January 31, 2014

Ms. Emmie Roland
4763 Lyba St.
Shreveport, LA 71109

Re: PSD1300239 (2514 Murray St)
Dear Ms. Roland:

At the City Council meeting, held on Monday, January 27, 2014, the Shreveport
City Council voted to postpone the decision on your appeal concerning your property
located at 2514 Murray St.

Your appeal of the Property Standards Board of Appeals decision will now be
considered at the City Council’s Administrative Conference on Monday, April 21, 2014,
in the Government Chambers, at Government Plaza (505 Travis Street), Shreveport,
Louisiana. ‘

The meeting begins at 3:00 p.m. Your appeal will be heard near the end of the
meeting.

Very truly yours,

Arthur G. Thompson
AGT/tb _

E-COPY: Shreveport City Council Members
Dorothy Farnell
Jacquelyn Winzer




